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Upgrading your existing bandwidth and Janet router

When a customer requests a connection bandwidth upgrade, unless paid for by a centrally 
funded programme, the upgrade will be funded by the individual customer. The customer will 
be expected to meet the costs of the upgrade, and if required, the full costs of a new site 
router or if upgrading an existing router any additional equipment that may be required.
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